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PHI 19/23 Consultation on proposed
legislation for listing criteria and cost
recovery arrangements
We have commenced consultation on the proposed legislation for listing
criteria and cost recovery arrangements.
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This circular is to advise stakeholders of the commencement of a 6-week consultation on the
proposed legislation for listing criteria and cost recovery arrangements.

The consultation includes:

20 March 2023 – Release of:

Consultation Paper No 6(a) – Proposed Listing Criteria

Consultation Paper No 6(b) – Proposed Cost Recovery Arrangements

3 April 2023 – Information and feedback webinar

1 May 2023 – Consultation closes

Stakeholders can submit feedback at any stage during the process.
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